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CALENDAR

® 14th November, 2013
P & C Meeting
RSL Boardroom 4.00pm

® 18th Nov - 3rd Dec, 2013
Swimming scheme

® 4th December, 2013
Glenwood Gardens visit

® 9th December, 2013
“Hairspray” GIHS Production

® 10th December, 2013
End of Year Disco

® 12th December, 2013
Presentation Day

® 13th December, 2013
Small School Swimming
Carnival

® 16th December, 2013
End of Year Excursion to
‘Shake, Rattle and Bowl!”

RED RANCE

PUBLIC SCHOOL

Term 4 Week 5 Week ending 8th November, 2013

END OF YEAR DISCO

L Céri tmas

Date: Tuesday 10th December, 2013
Time: 4.30 to 6.00pm

Where: Girl Guide Hall

HALLOWEEN ACTIVITIES

Last Friday the students from K -2 had a day of excitement for
Halloween.

We had a themed party, made jelly worms, played some games and
were blindfolded while we placed our hands into the mystery bowls of
goo that contained some interesting things!

Years 3—6 were invited into the little's classroom to take part in the
excitement.
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SUPER SPELLERS
Lilly Cruickshank
Travis Patterson
Sarah- Jane Casson
Alex Loeb
Kailey Peell
Jackson Reynolds
Chloe Johnson
Haylie Reynolds
FROM WEEK 4
Chloe Johnson
Mason Peell
Emily Cruickshank
Sarah - Jane Casson
Lilly Cruickshank
Haylie Reynolds
Nathan Philp
Declan Andrews-
Murdoch
Jaimie Loeb
Dominic Holt
Marika Patterson

K-2 students are
looking forward to our
upcoming swim school
and have prepared
themselves by
exploring ways to be
safe around water as
part of our safety unit
in PDH.

In our celebrations unit
we have already
studied many
celebrations such as St
Patrick's Day, Birthdays
and The Chinese New
year.

Students have had a
busy week learning
about Fractions and
Decimals in
Mathematics.

They enjoyed watching
the interesting clips on
Behind the News. One
clip was regarding
Bushfire plans and
another was on
capturing crocodiles.

Students have also
begun writing their
own Information

AWARDS

CLASS AWARDS
Lilly Cruickshank - Great
work in HSIE
Nathan Philp - Great
effort in Music
Taneekwa Patterson-
Being a polite and
helpful student
Haylie Reynolds - Great
effort in Maths
Kailey Peell - Excellent
effort in Spelling
Nathan Philp - Fantastic
work in Art

POSITIVE REWARDS
PROGRAM RECIPIENTS
FROM WEEK 4
Maleika Speedy
FROM WEEK 5
Sarah - Jane Casson
Amy Beale

K-2 NEWS

The students favourite
was our Halloween
celebration last Friday.
We had a themed party,
made jelly worms,
played some games and
had mystery boxes that
contained some
interesting items.

In Literacy we have been
working together to
write procedural texts.
In the upcoming weeks
students will be
independently writing
their own procedure.

3-6 NEWS

Report on the animal of
their choice.

Congratulations to the
students that have
achieved 100% in their
spelling tests this week
and to those students
who received Mathletics
awards.
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READING AWARDS
Iszac Speedy
Jackson Reynolds

SPORTS AWARDS

Robby Peell - Excellent
participation in whole
school sport

Dominic Holt - Being a
good sport

MATHLETICS AWARDS
Maleika Speedy
Jaimie Loeb
Angus Bailey
Nathan Philp
Amy Beale
Sarah-Jane Casson
Taneekwa Patterson
Marika Patterson

REMINDER:

Home readers are due
TUESDAYS and
THURSDAYS

Home work is due
FRIDAYS

REMINDER:

Home Readers cab be
returned each day &
Homework is due in
every Friday.
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Pictured here is Declan, Robby and Nathan
who have taken up the option of having
guitar lessons with Ric.

The students have been busy over the last
couple of weeks learning their chords and
fine tuning their sounds.

ABORIGINAL EDUCATION CONSULTATIVE GROUP AGM
Date: Wednesday 20th November
Venue: Glen Innes Aboriginal Land Council
Lang Street
Time: 9.30am
Enquiries can be directed to Samantha Fuller - Secretary 67 325904 or 0427 927 024
Samantha.fullerl@bigpond.com




P & C MEETING

—— Our next meeting will be held on Thursday

\

1 like a teacher who gives you
something to take home to think
about besides homework

~Lily Tomlin as "Edith Ann"

14th November, 2013.

RSL Boardroom at 4.00pm.
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Everyone is welcome to attend.
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Friday is library day. Students
are encouraged to borrow and

return books each week.

DEC NEWS

What is a homonym?

Let's face it, English can be a
crazy language. Take homonyms,
for example. These are words
that are identical in
pronunciation and spelling but
have different meanings. This
homonym list will provide some
clarity.

Find out more: http://
www.schoolatoz.nsw.edu.au/
homework-and-study/english/
english-a-to-z/-/
english_glossary/8Qum/1084/
homonym

Sun safety

This spring has seen
temperatures soar. A new
information pack with the latest
advice on sun safety is available
for schools and parents.

Find out more: http://
www.schools.nsw.edu.au/
studentsupport/studenthealth/
sun-safety/index.php

Digital citizenship

We're the first generation of
parents responsible for
equipping our children with
digital citizenship skills - how
to use technology safely and
responsibly, and how to
evaluate, manage and use the
information and tools they find
online.

Here are some tips to get you
started:
http://
www.schoolatoz.nsw.edu.au/
technology/using-technology/
raising-good-digital-citizens

Phone: 02 67342257 Fax: 02 6734202
Email: redrange-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Website: www.redrange-p.schools.nsw.edu.au




